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Evans, Rebecca

From: Becca Lush < >
Sent: 12 October 2023 16:27
To: transportinfrastructure@dft.gov.uk
Cc: A1 in Northumberland: Morpeth to Ellingham; Chris Todd
Subject: Application by National Highways for an Order Granting Development Consent for 

the A1 in Northumberland – Morpeth to Ellingham (TR010059)

Categories: SoS

Dear Sir / Madam  
 
The Government is due to respond to the Climate Change Committee's 2023 Progress Report to Parliament on 31 
October 2023. This is relevant to the Development Consent Order decision for the A1 in Northumberland – Morpeth 
to Ellingham (TR010059).  
 
How long can Interested Parties (IPs) have to make representations to the Secretary of State after the publication of 
the Government response to the Climate Change Committee's 2023 Progress Report? IPs need to have sight of this 
response followed by a reasonable time period (for example two weeks) to consider what will be a large report, 
including carrying out quantitative analysis, and the chance to ask clarifying questions, in order to produce an 
informed response. 
 
Yours  
 
Rebecca Lush 
Roads and Climate Campaigner 
 
Transport Action Network 
providing grassroots support 
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